
 

 

February 19, 2025   

  

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

Subject: Lincolnville, Region 2  

Win:  024605.10 

Description: Construction of a New Hybrid Ferry to Replace the Margaret Chase Smith 

Serving-207-Foot Loa Double Ended Passenger/Vehicle Ferry 

   

 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

 

 The Maine Department of Transportation has decided to reject all bids for the above 

project.  We may revise it and advertise for bids in the future. 

 

 I appreciate your bid for this work and look forward to your future bids. 

 

 

                                   Sincerely, 

 

                                   MAINE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

                                   Bruce A. Van Note, Commissioner 

 

 

                                   By__________________________________ 

                                   George M.A. Macdougall, P.E. 

                                   Contracts & Specifications Engineer 

                                   Bureau of Project Development 

  


